
Name:       

 

 

NORTH COLLINS CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL 

NORTH COLLINS, NY 14111-0740 

 

THE ANTHONY ANDOLINA AGRICULTURE AWARD 

 

March 30, 2023 

 

This scholarship of $300 has been established in memory of Anthony Andolina.  Anthony was a North Collins 

alumni and enjoyed growing up on his family’s farm.  He went on to establish his own farm and became an 

active member of the Erie County Farm Bureau.  Anthony was involved in 4-H as a child and continued to 

volunteer with 4-H as an adult up until his passing. 

 

 

Criteria for scholarship: 

 

Student does not need to be have plans to attend college in the fall, just be involved and have an interest in 

agriculture. 

 

 

 

Candidates must return completed application to the guidance center at North Collins High School by: 

April 14, 2023. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THE ANTHONY ANDOLINA AGRICULTURE AWARD 

 

STUDENT        

 

1. Tell us of any volunteer experience you have completed or are currently engaged in 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

2.  Are you a member of 4-H or FAA?  _____Yes      _____No 

 

3. Write about your experience in agriculture. 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

4. In a brief paragraph, tell how you feel you could make a difference in agriculture. 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

5. Do you plan on a job or career in agriculture after graduation?  If so, tell us about your future plans. 
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STUDENT        

 

 

6.  In a brief paragraph, tell us about a project or activity that you worked on that you are proud of.  What did  

 you learn? 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

                 

 

 

Scholarships are subject to change at the discretion of the scholarship committee. 

 

 

 


